
Three Fires Council “Helping Units Succeed” Boy Scouts of America 

Indian Prairie District 
2018 Silver Acorn Nomination 

The 2018 Silver Acorns will be presented at the Indian Prairie District Recognition Dinner on 
Sunday, March 4, 2018. 

Each unit in the district is strongly encouraged to nominate a volunteer for the Silver Acorn 
award. Typically, it is given to a person that has assured the unit’s success through tireless 
effort and commitment.  The awardee does not need to be a registered leader. 

The maximum number of acorns a unit may award is based on the number of youth registered 
to that unit on December 31, 2017: 1 to 50 - one acorn, 51 to 100 - two acorns, 101 to 150 - 
three acorns, etc. An acorn can be awarded to only one person and a unit may award the 
silver acorn to a person only once. Contact Julie Rypka, if you are unsure about how many 
acorns your unit may award, or if you need to know who received the award previously. 

The district will not publish the list of nominees until the district dinner. The awardee and 
presenter from the unit will be called up by the Master of Ceremonies using a slide created by 
the district staff from the information provided below. 

Return (via email or paper mail) all nominations to Julie Rypka by February 16th. 
 
 

 

 
 

Pack/Troop/Team/Crew/Ship (circle which) number ___________________nominates:  

 

 _____________________________________________________ (Please print name) 
 

Provide three to five bullet points giving reasons why he/she deserves the award: 

 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 ________________________________________________________________________  

 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 _____________________________________________________________________________

 ________________________________________________________________________ 

Presenter’s Name:   ___________________________________________________ 

 

Submit nominations by 2/16/2018 to: 
Julie Rypka 

jarypka@yahoo.com 
1612 Whitley Rd. 

Naperville, IL 60563 
630-420-2634 


